
Ferndale Chapter No. 23
Greetings sisters and brothers,

We held our August 13th meeting where we recognized our Jobs
daughters  and  Rainbow  girls.  Each  group  gave  a  small
presentation,  and  we  intern  gave  a  presentation  to  them
sharing a little about the heroines of our order. The girls
all  received  a  small  eastern  star  charm  to  add  to  their
bracelets. They seemed to enjoy themselves and we certainly
enjoyed having them. (see picture below). we kept the meeting
short. We discussed the Nile luncheon and the chapter dinner
for  Arcata,  watch  for  emails  with  further  information.
September meeting is the 10th; it’s our Chapter birthday month
and budget presentation.  The budget committee will need to
get together and do the proposed budget for the September
meeting.  They  are  Deanna  Bay,  Peggy  Meecham  Carlotti  and
Helene Nicholson. The flower is forget- me- nots. Please bring
school supplies to the meeting to be distributed to a local
school.     

 Hope you are all enjoying the beautiful warm weather we have
been having.

One of the best things

a person can have up their sleeve is a funny bone.

Elizabeth Carter Lorig WM

Larry Nicholson WP

https://www.northcoastmasons.com/trestleboard/ferndale-23/ferndale-chapter-no-23-2/



